
 

 Submission    
No 325 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO HEALTH AND WELLBEING OF 

KANGAROOS AND OTHER MACROPODS IN NEW SOUTH 

WALES 
 
 
 

Name: Ms Lisa Doyle 

Date Received: 24 April 2021 

 

 



I am urging you please to not go through with the shooting of our kangaroos and macropods. 
With the droughts, the fires and floods our animals have been through enough. The slaughter of 
these beautiful creatures is a senseless act of cruelty. Please reconsider and do not allow it to 
happen. 
Thank you. 


